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Product/Process Change Notification 
< End of life, EMI RFI Filter & AC Line Filter > 

 
Date:                                     ID Number (MMDDYY): PCN-110723-MXK  

Affected 
Products 

EMI/RFI Filter: GF, GL, GT, LF, MA, RG, VC and VU series 

AC Line Filter: SNG series 

Change 
Discontinuation of EMI RFI Filters, 8 series, 76 part numbers in total and 1 series 6 
part numbers of AC Line Filter per appendix. 

Justification 
and Benefits 

 Last time buy order can be placed by May 31,2024, so kindly ask for last time buy 
order for future demand by that time. 
Alternative parts are indicated if available in the appendix. 

Effective Date 
and 
Identification 

  
EOL effective December 1, 2024. 
 

For General 
Information 
Contact 

 
<Koji Kamei> 
<Sr. Manager, Central Planning & Promotion G, MSAPB> 
ph: +81-3-3515-9260 
E-mail: koji.kamei@yageo.com   
 

 

KEMET Electronics Corporation Business Confidential:   

This notification is Business Confidential and should not be reproduced, copied, or shared with 
a third party without the express written permission of KEMET Electronics Corporation. 

 
 


